
Statement 

At the University of Vermont Health Network, decisions about reproductive health, 

including abortion, are the concern of the patient and their provider, as is the case with all 

other medical care.  We support state laws, including a constitutional amendment, that 

protect reproductive rights.  This includes the right to contraception and to safe legal 

abortion.  We also support the right of individual health care providers to elect to not 

participate in abortion procedures. 

  

 


